
Newsletter dated 14th March 2023 
 
 

Hi All,  
 
Sorry you had a wimpy Lady Captain on Tuesday, but it was great to see so many of you made of 
sterner stuff. I think those who braved the elements enjoyed their game despite the mud!!  I have 
taken on board the comment that three drives in a 9-hole Texas Scramble causes a lot of pressure so 
it will hopefully be changed to 2 drives in future 9-hole Texas Scrambles. 
 
Now for the notices: 
 

1. Next week is a draw for a flag competition. Instructions for play will be available on the day. 
Let’s hope for warm spring sunshine. 

 
2. Don’t forget Special AGM on Thursday 30th March. 7 pm at Roundwood School, hope you 

have the date in your diary. 
 

3. Sign up for the Bill Game Trophy on Friday 14th April will shortly be available. This is a mixed 
greensomes and is usually a really fun sociable event. 

 
No results this week. Remember less than a fortnight before the clocks SPRING forward. Lighter nights 
on the way! 
 
Keep warm and dry see you next week, 
 
Ann x 
 
 
Key Dates for 2023 
Special AGM    30th March (7pm at Roundwood School, Harpenden) 
Spring Meeting     9th May 
Ladies Medal ’22 Finals  30th May (list of Qualifiers on board in Ladies C/Rooms) 
Summer Meeting  13th June 
Ladies Jubilee   27th June At home against Hammonds End 
Ladies Invitation Day    4th July 
Autumn Meeting  12th September 
Club AGM   30th November    
Sadie Facer & Christmas Meal   5th December 
Ladies AGM   12th December 
 


